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March 2 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

March 9 

Planning Commission Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

March 16 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

*Information included in this newsletter is 

printed in advance, therefore is subject 

to change without notice. *  

 

Mayors Message – Local participating 

municipalities have joined together and 

formed the Cache Waste Consortium. A 

request for proposals to haul garbage was 

issued and proposals were accepted until the 

end of August. There were four companies 

that submitted bids. Presentations were 

presented to the consortium the beginning of 

December. In January, it was agreed to begin 

negotiations with one of the haulers. Once 

negotiations are finished and a contract is 

signed, we will be able to give you more 

details on who the hauler is and when we will begin the change in 

services. 

 

Registration is open on our city web-site www.hyrumcity.com for T-

ball, baseball and softball. Anyone interested in participating is 

encouraged to get registered. 

 

Landscaping around the skate park at Blacksmith Fork Park will begin 

as soon as the weather permits. When completed, a ribbon cutting, 

and grand opening will be announced. 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 

Youth Baseball & Softball Registration – Registration for youth 

baseball and softball is now open until April 10th.  We look forward to 

having a great 2023 season. To register, please visit 

www.hyrumcity.com.   We are also in need of coaches & umpires.

NEW Winter Parking Restrictions - Parking is not allowed on city streets or within ten feet 

of roadway pavement in any municipal right-of-way, unless such vehicle is in a driveway 

approach or otherwise parked behind the curb where curb exists for a period longer than 

fifteen minutes when loading or unloading or delivering property between the hours of 12:00 

midnight to 8:00 a.m. and when a snowstorm is predicted no parking after 11:00 p.m. to 8:00 

a.m.  This law allows for snow removal and is in effect until April 1st, even when there is no snow.
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Indoor Walking - The Elite Hall is open for free public walking every Monday—Friday from 

7:00—10:00 a.m. All are welcome, but please supervise children and don’t bring any food or 

drinks other than water.

Spring Clean-Up - Dumpsters will be available for your use at East Park (700 East Main) April 

26th – May 4th 7:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. Remember please DO NOT discard these items in the 

dumpsters: tires, automotive batteries, motor oil, antifreeze, chemicals, ashes, fireworks, and 

paint. Metal recycling bins will be available for any metal (aluminum, steel, etc.). Please 

remember that refrigerators will be accepted only if Freon is drained. 

 

Easter Egg Hunt – Mark your calendars.  All children 12 years and younger are invited to 

Hyrum City’s Annual Easter Egg Hunt Saturday, April 8th, Hyrum City Square 9:00 a.m. sharp.   

 

Senior Center News – The Senior Center welcomes ALL seniors Monday-Friday from 9:00 

a.m. – 2:00 p.m. We are located at 675 East Main Street. Lunch is served on Wednesdays & 

Fridays at noon. Please call if you are joining us for lunch, 245-3570.  

 

Mondays –  March 6:  Breakfast & Bingo, 10:30 a.m. 

     Board Meeting, 1:00 p.m. 

  March 20:   Breakfast & Bingo, 10:30 a.m. 

Tuesdays –  March 7:  Bunco & Lunch, 11:00 a.m.  

 March 21:  Tip Class, 11:00 a.m.  
 March 28:  Bunco & Lunch, 11:00 a.m. 

Wednesdays – March 1: Lunch & Herd Mentality Game, 12:00 p.m.  
  March 8:  Lunch & Art Class by Dave Mann, 12:00 p.m.  

  March 15:  Lunch & Facedown Leprechaun Game, 12:00 p.m. 

  March 22:  Lunch & Group Jeopardy, 12:00 p.m. 

  March 29:  Lunch & Program TBA, 12:00 p.m. 

Thursdays -  March 30:  Mystery Trip. 

Fridays – BINGO, 10:45 a.m. Lunch, 12:00 p.m. 

  March 10:  White Elephant BINGO. 

  March 17:  St. Patrick’s BINGO. 

 

Museum News - Did you know that “Sema Hadithi” means “to tell the story” in Swahili? 

Accordingly, the Sema Hadithi African American Heritage and Culture Foundation is Utah’s 

premiere black history organization, which is dedicated solely to the research, discovery, 

preservation, and telling the story of Utah’s black history, which starts prior to European 

settlement and continues to present day. They accomplish this work through teams that focus 

on a specific aspect of black life in Utah. The teams collect information that is already 

available, such as archival, historical, and governmental records, plus seek out undiscovered 

resources, then create a well-developed narrative to share with the community through 

lectures, panel discussions, publications, and exhibits. Currently, their “Utah’s Black Veterans” 

exhibit is open at the Hyrum Museum through March, which we will explore during our Back in 

Time Children’s Activity “Off We Go!” on March 28th — 30th from 1:00—1:30 p.m. each day. We 

will specifically learn more about a couple of Utah’s black female veterans who served in the 

Air Force. All children are welcome to attend.  



Sema Hadithi also builds connections to cultural 

organizations, nurtures relationships with government 

agencies, and provides the vision that moves the 

effort forward including their regional “Scan-n-Go” 

events, which capture both historic and 

contemporary stories of Black Utahns. The museum is 

honored to host a Sema Hadithi “Scan-n-Go” event 

for our SUPER SATURDAY on March 25th from 10:00 

a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Vivid Pix donated a computer and 

a scanner to Sema Hadithi to collect individual 

personal histories of Black Utahns to more fully capture the stories of Black Americans in Utah. 

All Utahns of African descent are invited to the museum to share their stories, along with any 

photographs and/or documents they would like to bring. 

Don’t miss our final FREE Family Movie of the season! Join us on Friday, March 3rd to watch Puss 

in Boots: The Last Wish on the big screen at the Elite Hall. Doors open at 6:30 p.m. and the 

movie will begin at 7:00 p.m. Wear your comfy clothes, bring your pillows, blankets, bean bags, 

camp chairs, etc. and your own dinner and/or treats. This is a free public event. 

The museum is honored to partner with the Utah Cold War Veterans Foundation to recognize 

all local veterans of the Cold War. Anyone who served at any time between September 2, 

1945 and December 26, 1991 is eligible. Please contact Jami at museum@hyrumcity.com (or 

come into the museum) to be added to the list. 

Be sure to mark Saturday, June 3rd on your calendar for the museum’s TENTH annual car show 

fundraiser, Hot Wheels in Hyrum at the Hyrum City Square. We are currently taking applications 

for food vendors and looking for sponsors. Visit the museum’s website or contact Courtney at 

ccochley@hyrumcity.com for more information. Vehicle registration is ongoing at the museum 

or at hyrumcitymuseum.org.  

Finally, we want to recognize the time, talents, and support of the Hyrum City Museum Board 

members who volunteer to make our community a richer place. Our new board chair is John 

Petersen, vice chair is Kim Faulkner, recorder is Leisha Kunz, along with members Steve Downs 

and Kathy Kingsbury. Additionally, we are excited to welcome Montana Delao to the board 

and thank Linda Christiansen and Curtiss Parkinson for their service as they move onto other 

adventures.  

The museum will be closed the entire week of March 7th — 9th for cleaning, collections, and 

exhibit work.  

Hyrum Heritage Foundation - The USU Big Band Swing Club will be hosting a dance 

featuring the live music of the Cache Community Big Band at the Elite Hall on Saturday, March 

18th from 7:00—10:00 p.m. Everyone is welcome!  

Library News – Library Hours: Monday-Friday 10 a.m. – 7 p.m. and Saturday 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

Contact us at 435-245-6411 or hyrumlibrary@gmail.com.  
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Children Programs 

Toddler Storytime (ages 0-3): Monday’s at 10:30 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.  

Preschool Storytime (ages 3-5): Wednesday’s at 11:00 a.m. & 2:00 p.m.,  

Magic Tree House Adventure Club (grades 1st – 3rd): Sign up is required and begins March 1st. 

The book that will be discussed is #24 “Earthquake in the Early Morning” Friday, March 10th & 

24th at 3:30 p.m. Extra copies are available at the front desk. 

Lego’s At The Library (ages 5+): Wednesday, March 1st & 15th, 4:00 – 5:00 p.m. Storytime Room. 

We supply the Legos, you supply the imagination! 

St. Patrick’s Art (grades 4th -6th): Tuesday, March 14th, 4:00 – 5:00 p.m. Join us in making a fun 

St. Patrick’s Day Art. Limited supplies – available while supplies last. 

The Science of Volcanoes (grades 4th – 6th): Tuesday, March 28th, 4:00 p.m.  Sign up is required 

and begins March 21st). Learn about volcanoes and join us for a fun experiment. 

Teen Programs 

Chess & Checkers Club: Friday, March 3rd, 4:00 – 5:00 p.m. 

St. Patrick’s Day Pajama Party: Thursday, March 9th, 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. Come participate in a 

pajama party, we’ll have a pillow fight, scavenger hunt, and even a story time.  *Pajamas 

must follow school dress code.* 

TAC (Teen Advisory Committee) Meeting: Thursday, March 16th, 3:30 p.m. If you would like to 

join the TAC stop in the library and talk to Deonna. 

Pizza & Board Games: Friday, March 31st, 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. Let’s feast on pizza and play some 

board games! 

Don’t forget to check out the Teen Zone for this month’s craft. 

Adult Programs 

Book Club: Tuesday, March 14th, 11:00 a.m. Join us for a book discussion on: “The Immortal 

Life of Henrietta Lacks.” You can pick up the book at the front desk, all books checked out 

will be due back on March 14th. 

Family Programs  

Family Movie & Popcorn: Monday, March 13th, 4:00 p.m. Story Time Room.  “Luck.” Children 

under 5 must be always accompanied by a parent.  

               


